
 
 
 
 
 

Fletcher Building appoints Chief Health and Safety Officer 
 
Auckland, 24 September 2018: Fletcher Building is pleased to announce the 
appointment of Wendi Croft to the position of Chief Health and Safety Officer with effect 
from today. 
 
Commenting on her appointment Fletcher Building CEO Ross Taylor says: “We are 
delighted to appoint Wendi to the Executive team as we focus on driving improvement 
across our critical safety risks, environmental management, health and wellbeing.” 
 
Wendi brings 20 years’ experience in health and safety, gained across a range of 
industries both in New Zealand and overseas. Wendi joined Fletcher Building at the 
beginning of 2018 as EHS Global Programmes and Governance Manager. Prior to 
Fletcher Building, Wendi held director and global general manager-level roles for 
Compac and Massey University, in addition to 15 years with AECOM in North America 
and Asia Pacific. 
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Marie Winfield 
Head of Communications 
+64 27 488 9888 
marie.winfield@fbu.com 
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Rodney Deacon 
Head of Investor Relations 
+64 21 631 074 
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